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Week of Respect
Warren Township Elementary Schools
Guidance Department

October 2-6, 2017

All schools will celebrate a “Week of Respect” next week as a part of our year round curriculum to
promote good character and a positive school environment. Students focus on the meaning of respect and
how they can demonstrate respect towards their families, peers and their community. This week each
class will participate in a classroom lesson and activity that focus on what they can do to prevent
bullying. These lessons are part of our character education curriculum and focus on our school’s
anti-bullying rules which are as follows:

Our School’s Anti-Bullying Rules

1.  We will not bully others.

2. We will try to help students who are bullied.

3. We will try to include students who are left out.

4.  If we know that somebody is being bullied, we will tell and adult at school and an adult at home.

Each morning, we will focus our announcements on the importance of respect. The “song of the day”
will be centered around the respect theme.

Mr. Heaney will read to kindergarten and first grade classes. Please encourage your children to
participate in all of our Spirit Days and activities during this special Week of Respect.

Jeffrey Heaney, Principal Woodland
School
114 Stirling Road, Warren, NJ 07059 908-753-5300
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